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Mr. President,
Hungary warmly welcomes the delegation of Indonesia and appreciates the detailed national report and update presented by the country under review. We welcome that the Government of Indonesia accepted many of the recommendations made during its second UPR cycle in 2012. 
Hungary makes the following recommendations to the Government of Indonesia:
Ratify the Second Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights (ICCPR) and the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture (OPCAT).
Ratify the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court in accordance with the commitment made in the National Human Rights Action Plan.
On the basis of the National Human Rights Action Plan, improve and promote more effectively the protection of human rights.
Implement appropriate measures to prevent discrimination against religious minorities.

Hungary welcomes that a Memorandum of Understanding was signed in 2016 by national human rights institutions with a view to establishing a national preventive mechanism to strengthen anti-torture measures. 
We attach great importance to put an end to impunity for the perpetrators of war crimes and crimes against humanity. Therefore, we encourage the universal ratification of the Rome Statute.
Hungary welcomes the regular adoption of National Human Rights Action Plans. The implementation, however, needs to be accelerated through appropriate regulatory and support mechanisms.
Hungary calls upon the Government of Indonesia to implement appropriate measures to ensure that Christian and other religious minorities, as well as all citizens of Indonesia, can exercise their unhindered right to freedom of thought, conscience and religion.

Thank you, Mr. President!
